NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD FILING

The Henry County R1 School District invites qualified persons interested in running for a position
on the School Board to file to be a candidate in the April 2, 2024, General Election. Interested
persons may file at the Superintendent’s office located at 210 North Street, Windsor. For more
information, please contact Lora Howard, School Board Secretary, or Mr. Brad Hunter,
Superintendent, at 660-647-3533.

There are two positions available with three-year terms. Filing will begin on December 5, 2023
at 8:00 am and will continue Monday’s 8:00 am -11 am, and Tuesday through Friday 8:00 am —
3:00 pm. Except for the first and last day of the filing period, filing will not occur on days the
school district’s central office is closed due to inclement weather. Filing will also not occur on
the following holidays and breaks when the school district’s central office is closed: December
22, 2023, after 12:00 pm, through December 25, 2023. Filing will re-open December 26, 2023,
from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm. The last day to file is December 26, 2023.



